
Committe Meeting Friday Nov 10th 1922. 

 

Present:-Reg Whitworth in the Chair. 

Messrs: A Morris, J H Taylor, F L Eaton, H Slatter, A Lees, J Lochead, Reg Bennett, S W Herbert, W C 

Morris and J Gibson. 

 

Minutes of the last Committee Meeting were read and confirmed  

 

The following accounts were passed for payment:- Telephone 3/15/7, Hurst Laundry 12/6½ , J 

Andrew & Co 8/6, Maclean & Co 3/16/11, Gas Co 2/5/10, Travis 2/7/8, Total  

£13-7-0½  

 

A letter from Mrs A Hall the Ladies Secretary was read thanking the Committee for offering to 

provide a candle stick memento for the Mrs Woodcock Cup and stating that the Ladies Committee 

very much appreciated the offer. 

The Report of the House Committee was received and accepted and the recommendation that 

Butcher be given definite notice terminating his services and the occupancy of the premises was 

moved by J H Taylor seconded by A Morris such notice to terminate on Nov 25th “Saturday”, (Carried 

Unanimously). 

 

The recommendation of the House Committee that the scheme for providing increased 

accommodation as suggested by J Gibson was approved. It was decided that J Gibson prepare a plan 

of same and that the Captain and Secretary meet Mr Kenworthy and arrange if possible for the work 

to be carried out on similar lines to the heating viz. increase the rent by a percentage of cost. 

(Carried). 

 

The Report of the Handicap Committee was approved. 

 

The Report of the Greens Committee was accepted also the suggestion that the three men’s wages 

be reduced. It was moved by R Whitworth, seconded by A Lees that the wages of the three men 

employed on the course be reduced 5/- each on December 2nd and a further reduction of 5/- take 

place on February 3rd 1923. (Carried) 

 

It was decided that the services of the three men on the course be retained during the Winter. 

 

The Secretary reported that the panels were ready for collecting but that some of the Data was 

missing. It was decided to have some lettered and fixed any missing data to be added later. 

 

Reg Whitworth 

Chairman 

 

 

 


